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16 January 1973 

MEMORANDUM 

FROM illiam B. Bromell 

The (new) Ambassador asks if you would be kind 

enough to give Georg von Lilienfeld his thanks for 

Lilienfeld's message of good wishes. 

another when Lilienfeld served in Washington.) 

(They knew one 

APPROVED FOR RELEASE 
DATE: MAR 2008 

HR7 0-1 4 
(U) 


